
LUKE FENTON  
Health Club Manager  
 
I am writing to advise Members that Luke Fenton has been offered the 
position of General Manager at The Lensbury Club in Teddington which he has 
accepted, and he will be leaving in October.  
 
We are all very pleased for Luke as this is a very high-profile post in the sports 
industry and thoroughly well deserved. It reflects very well on Roehampton 
Club to have our Health Club Manager chosen for this role. The Club is 
extremely grateful for all that Luke has done during his five years here.   
 
We wish Luke every success and we will keep in close contact with him at the Lensbury Club being a near 
neighbour. 
 
We will shortly be advertising for a successor.  
 
Marc Newey 
Chief Executive 
26th July 2023 


